
Minutes of the Liquor Control Review Board 

Tuesday, June 3, 2014 - 7:30 p.m. 

Village Hall - Room 215  
 

 
Present:  Chair Victoria Scaman, Commissioners Jeanette Mancusi, Jane Miller and 

Sara Spivy 

 

Absent:  John Lipic 

 

Also Present: Village Attorney Paul Stephanides; Business Service Manager Loretta Daly  

 

Call to Order: Chair Scaman called the meeting to order at 7:32 p.m. 

 

 

Agenda Approval 

It was moved by Chair Scaman and seconded by Member Mancusi to approve the Agenda as 

presented. A voice vote was taken and the motion was approved. 

 

Public Comment 

There was no public comment. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

 

It was moved and seconded to approve the minutes of the meeting of April 22, 2014.  A voice 

vote was taken and the minutes were approved as presented. 

 

New Business 

 

Mancini’s Application for a Special Event E-2 Liquor License 

 

Mancini’s has applied for a Special Event E-2 Liquor License for the Downtown Oak Park 

(“DTOP”) Thursday Night Out event.  Business Service Manager Loretta Daly stated that 

Mancini’s application has been completed and the required insurance has been submitted.  DTOP 

started with Mancini’s because Al Mancini is very used to doing these types of events.  

Mancini’s would like to participate on two Thursdays in June.  She also stated that the Lake 

Street Kitchen will come forward this summer as well as another restaurant.  She will obtain a 

schedule from DTOP with all the necessary information. 

 

Old Business 

 

Hamburger Mary’s 

 

Hamburger Mary’s has notified the Village that it has determined to change the location of its 

establishment in Oak Park from 1111-13 South Boulevard to 155 South Oak Park Avenue.  This 
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will necessitate an amendment to Section 3-8-2 (“Licenses by Name and Address per License”) 

of the Village Code to change the location set forth in the Code.  The Liquor Control Review 

Board (“LCRB”) determined that it would review the floor plan for the new location at its next 

meeting on June 24, 2014.   

 

Closing Hours 

 

The LCRB discussed a proposed ordinance to amend the closing hours for Sundays as set forth 

in Section 3-5-7(A) of the Village Code. A previous vote was taken on a general proposal 

regarding closing hours and it was recommended that a second vote be taken that is specific to 

Section 3-5-7(A).  It was moved by Chair Scaman and seconded by Member Mancusi to 

recommend approval of such an ordinance.   

 

The roll call was a follows: 

AYES: Members Mancusi, Miller, and Spivy; Chair Scaman    

NAYS: None 

ABSENT: Lipic 

The motion was approved. 
 

Administrative Report 

 

Chair Scaman discussed a possible funding grant from the Illinois Department of Human 

Services under its Partnership for Success program to reduce alcohol use amongst teenagers in 

Oak Park and River Forest.  Chair Scaman will report back to the LCRB with further details.   

 

Board Member Comments 

 

Member Mancusi discussed the advertised name of Agora Bistro and the use of Papaspiros as 

part of the name.  A review of the doing business as name (D/B/A) set forth in the Village Code 

was conducted. 

 

Adjournment 

It was moved and seconded to adjourn. A voice vote was taken and the motion was approved.  

The meeting adjourned at 8:32 p.m. Tuesday, April 22, 2014. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Paul L. Stephanides, Board Liaison and Recording Secretary 

 


